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27/11/2019  16:39:532019/5370/P COMMNT Jonathan Byatt South End close us a neighbouring residential area to the Royal Free. While supporting the application there 

are concerns any builders or installers may utilize SEC private parking as informal overflow parking. There are 

already issues with visitors to RFH and ambulances using SEC as free parking, increasing pollution and noise 

for residents. Can the private nature of the estate please be impressed upon the workers to preserve the 

quality of life on the estate. Many thanks.

Page 3 of 8


